Dear Permit Holder,

The Town of Harwich Harbor Management Plan, as amended March 30, 2009, states in
section 3.10 “An individual may place his/her mooring under the direct supervision of the
mooring servicing agent directly responsible for that area. The mooring servicing agent
may charge a fee for this service”.

Due to conflicts involving property damage, failures to communicate and at the
recommendation of the Harwich Waterways Advisory Commission, Chatham Mooring
Services will require a one week WRITTEN notice from you if you intend to place your
own mooring in Round Cove or Pleasant Bay. This notice can be by email or regular
mail. This notice must be received at least one week before the day you intend to place
the mooring to insure proper scheduling and will include both the date and the time you
would like to meet the mooring servicing agent at Round Cove. You will be charged for
this service.

If Chatham Mooring Services places and maintains your mooring please disregard this
Notice.

Thank you.

Edward Conway

Chatham Mooring Services

PO Box 67
Chatham MA 02633

econway9(@comcast.net

508-945-7797



